
Keweenaw County Brownfield Redevelopment Authority 

July 29, 2015 

 

 

Present-Mike Musiel, Ray Chase, Steven Karpiak, Chuck Bennetts, Bill Griffin, Mark Klemp 

Absent-none 

Guests-Scott Dianda (State Representative), Alex Bower (Air Force), Don Pache (Keweenaw 

County Board Chair), Mike Brady (Air Force), Mark Blount (Air Force), Kay Grosinski (Air 

Force), Lori Gilbertson, Mark Petrie (MDEQ), Jim Vivian (Houghton Twp. Sup.), Rich Probst 

(Eagle Harbor Twp. Sup.) 

 

Chuck opened the meeting at 9:07 am, at Slim's restaurant in Mohawk. 

 

Bill began the discussion with introductions and a brief  history of the work at Mt. Horace 

Greeley.  At 10 am the group arrived at Mt Horace Greeley with Bill leading the way and 

answering questions.  Mark Petrie provided additional information from his years of 

involvement at the site.  At 12:45 pm we gathered at the Keweenaw Mt. Lodge for lunch and to 

continue the conversation.  At 2:50 pm we reconvened at the Keweenaw County Courthouse in 

Eagle River and continued discussing the site and what the Air Force can do to make the site 

usable.  Much of the conversation was centered on the contaminated water problem.  The Air 

Force will not remove the structures at the site.  The Keweenaw County Historical Society may 

have blue prints of the structures. 

 

All discussion items on our agenda were covered, so there was no reason to meet tomorrow.  

The Air Force delegation will spend tomorrow in the area continuing their research. 

 

Mark Klemp moved, Steven second, to adjourn the meeting at 4:45 pm.  Passed unanimously. 

 

The next regularly scheduled Authority meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 18, 2015, at 7 

pm at the Keweenaw County Courthouse in Eagle River. 

 

 

Submitted, 

                     Steven Karpiak, Secretary     

 

 


